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Newsletter  

Term 3 Week 8 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Well done everyone for another tremendous week of great work. Each week we will continue to praise our      

families who are doing a fabulous job in juggling home learning and working from home. 

Your efforts supporting your children with attending the ZOOM meetings and Google Classroom activities is       

noticed and appreciated by our teachers. If you haven't had a chance to access these platforms, please speak to 

your child's class teacher for assistance. Attendance will continue to be marked through accessing the daily ZOOM 

lesson unless other adjustments have been approved through a discussion with the school.   

Our teachers are looking to provide feedback and prepare for Term 4 programs. We encourage our students to 

submit their work samples and pictures where possible through Class DoJo or Google Classroom depending on 

their year group and device circumstances. Home learning is a challenging time for all of us. If you need             

adjustments or additional support, please contact us and we will be able to make modifications around our school 

expectations where possible.   

In the background our executive team have been working hard on our literacy and numeracy programs to ensure 

we are tracking our students as best as possible and preparing for week 4, Term 4, the staggered return of some 

of our infants. We look forward to running better refined programs and introducing new routines to ensure we 

are offering the best learning for our students. Some of the programs you will be hearing more about include, 

Morning Routine, Spelling Mastery and Movetoimia. These improvements are in line with our School                   

Improvement Plan and future school directions to be the best we can be.   

We will provide more information about the staggered approach after the holiday break. We know for the first 3 
weeks we will continue with a skeleton staff at school and learning from home programs. However, once we have 
had a chance to recharge over the holiday break we will offer some suggestions around preparing for the school 
routine and getting back in the groove of things ready for that staggered start in week 4.  
 
Please continue to be safe and careful, the Illawarra region from Wollongong right down to the Shoalhaven       

area, has had a significant amount of increased COVID-19 transmission over the last 2 days. It is important to be 

as vigilant as ever around reducing movement, getting tested with the most minor of symptoms and staying at 

home where possible.   

Keep up the good work KPS community, we are doing great! 

STAY CONNECTED  



HOME LEARNING SUPERSTARS 

5/6R 

Throughout this term 5/6 R have been focusing on 'informative texts'. We have been learning to write to 
inform, whilst incorporating technology in our online learning environment. 
All students in 5/6 R have written some fantastic pieces this term, highlighted by Tilly Martiska's piece on 
Port Kembla below. 




